
 

By email 

4 September 2019 

File Ref:  OIAP-7-12416 

Bruce Russell 
xxxxxxxx x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x x@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx  

Dear Mr Russell 

Request for information 2019-286 

I refer to your request for information dated 25 August 2019, which was initially received by 
Wellington City Council and subsequently transferred to Greater Wellington Regional Council 
(GWRC) on 26 August 2019. You have requested the following information: 

“Figures for bus patronage under new regime.” 
 

GWRC’s response follows: 

Wellington-region public transport patronage figures are publicly available on the Metlink website 
at the following address: https://www.metlink.org.nz/on-our-way/performance-of-our-network/ .  

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Greg Pollock  
General Manager, Public Transport  
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